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Bryan McSwain

From: Bryan McSwain

Sent: Monday, November 08, 2010 2:37 PM
To: ‘allonlife5@yahoo.com'

Ce: Susan G. Stewart

Subject: application 10-5-25504

Mr. Hart,

I made a visit to your property today November 8, 2010. | measured the area that is needed to repair your septic drain
field. Unfortunately

the proposed building site falls within this area. If the proposed building was to be located on the opposite side of the
yard, being 10 feet from the side property and no bigger than 18 ft. x 18 ft. | would then be able to issue a permit for
the building. You would need to revise your application and

site plan with the central permitting office if the suggested building site is ok. | will be out of the office until this Friday
12th of November. Please call between the hours of 8-9 a.m. if you have any questions.

Bryan McSwain R.E.H.S.

Onsite Wastewater Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd.

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7547



